

June 8, 2020

TOWN MEETING

The Town Meeting is rescheduled to June 25, 2020.

The meeting will commence at **5pm** at the **New Castle Recreation building**. Please note the COVID-19 precautions below:

- ➤ Hand Sanitization: all residents are required to sanitize their hands at the sanitization station located at the main lobby of the building
- Face Masks: all residents must wear a face mask to enter the building. Please bring your own face mask. If you do not have a facemask, one will be provided to you.
- > Check-In: upon arriving, proceed to check-in to receive your voting placard
- ➤ **Seating:** Approximately 160 floor seats are socially-distanced inside the building. Overflow seating is in the back of the building in the parking zone. Outside audiovisual equipment allows residents outside to fully participate in the meeting. Please bring an umbrella as a limited number of outside seats will be covered.
- > Social Distancing: please follow all 6' social distancing guidance.
- ➤ **Special Note:** If you refuse to sanitize your hands or wear a face mask, you will be denied entrance into the building. However, an election official will contact the Moderator (or his designee) to provide you with an alternative pathway to participate in the meeting. You will be seated outside, separate from those residents wearing facemasks—no eligible resident will be denied the right to participate in this 2020 Town Meeting.

John/Poisson

Moderator, Town of New Castle